
William Reid
Skowhegan, Maine
LD 2101
Dear Members of the Committee on State and Local Government,
 
My testimony is from the perspective of one whose family has enjoyed camps on 
Lake Wesserunsett in Madison for about 100 years. I have seen damaging shoreland 
development by people with lots of money but no environmental sensitivity. Towns 
need help in enforcing Shoreland Zoning ordinances in order to protect lakes such as 
Wesserunsett for numerous reasons, environmental and economic. I therefore urge 
you  to vote ought to pass on LD 2101, A Act to Strengthen Shoreland Zoning 
Enforcement.
Thank you.


